
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
PHI  56/12 

 17 August 2012 
 

PUBLICATION OF THE AUGUST 2012 PROSTHESES LIST – UPDATE 
 
Purpose 

To advise stakeholders that the Private Health Insurance (Prostheses) Rules 2012 (No. 2) ('the 
Rules') are now available on the Department of Health and Ageing's website.  

  
Please note that the Rules have not been registered on the Federal Register of Legislative 
Instruments (FRLI).  Until the Rules have been registered on FRLI and commence on 
30 August 2012, the Rules do not represent the Law. 

 
The registration process is currently being undertaken by FRLI and it is expected that the 
Rules will be registered on 22 August 2012. 
 
The August 2012 Prostheses List is available on the Department’s website: 
http://www.health.gov.au/internet/main/publishing.nsf/content/prostheses-list-pdf.htm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require further information please telephone: (02) 6289 9853/24 hr answering machine or email the enquiry to 
PrivateHealth@health.gov.au 
Internet:  http://www.health.gov.au/internet/wcms/Publishing.nsf/Content/health-privatehealth-providers-circulars.htm 
Changing your e-mail address?  No longer want circulars?  Please notify Private Health Insurance Branch at 
PrivateHealth@health.gov.au 
Private Health Insurance Branch 
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